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Holden Reservoir Pipeline Project 
 
Upcoming night works- road resurfacing of Melton Highway 
 
Melbourne Water is committed to enhancing life and livability in your area. The new 
Holden Reservoir Inlet Pipeline that we have now built is approximately 4.15 kilometres 
long. This project was the first phase of a three-part overarching project which will 
supply high-quality drinking water to Melbourne’s growing outer west. 
 

About these works 
 
We will be carrying out night works to resurface the road at the Sanctuary Road 
roundabout on the Melton Highway. These works will be the last of the reinstatement 
works in the Sanctuary Road roundabout intersection. 
  
Reinstatement will be undertaken in the roundabout intersection and at some exit 
points (see map). 
 

When 

Works are scheduled to occur between 8pm and 7am. Commencing on Monday 18 
January 2021 and are expected to take up to two nights to complete.  
 
What to expect 

• Asphalting works at night to complete the reinstatement of the road surface 

• Lanes will be closed, and detours will be in place while we work on sections of the 
road (see map) 

• Traffic management will be in place to assist motorists, cyclists and pedestrians in 
the area 

• Machinery noise such as reversing beepers from road resurfacing equipment 

• Increased street lighting. Lights will be pointed away from residences 

• These works must be completed at night when traffic flows are low. 

 
We have a dedicated phone line (1800 931 140) if you require more information. 
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Location of work 

Work will be undertaken on the 
Melton Highway in the Sanctuary 
Road roundabout intersection. 
This will impact on traffic flow and 
access. 
 
• Vehicles travelling east from 
Plumpton to Hillside will be 
detoured at Plumpton Road. 
Access back onto Melton Highway 
will be from Taylors Road onto 
Gourlay Road. 
 
• Vehicles entering The Regency 
will need to turn right at The Parks 
or Royal Crescent. 
 
• Vehicles exiting at The Regency 
will be detoured at King Drive.  
 
• Vehicles exiting at Sanctuary 
Road will only be able to turn left 
onto Melton Highway west bound. 
 
• Vehicles turning right from 
Sanctuary Road onto Melton 
Highway will be detoured at 
Beattys Road. Access back onto 
Melton Highway will be via Aspire 
Boulevard and Hume Drive onto 
Gourlay Road. 
 
• Entry and exit into Hillside 
Corner shopping complex will not 
be affected. 

 
 We thank you for your patience while we complete these works. 
 

 

Keep up to date with what’s happening 
For more information about this project or our other 
activities please call the Holden Reservoir Pipeline team 
on 1800 931 140 or email 
holdenreservoirpipeline@melbournewater.com.au 
or visit www.melbournewater.com.au 

For an interpreter, please call the 
Translating and Interpreting Service 
(TIS National) on 13 14 50 

 Like us 
facebook.com/melbournewater 

Follow us 
@MelbourneWater 

Visit us 
www.melbournewater.com.au 
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